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SEAWAY RADIO MESSAGE NO. 24 – 2024 

 
The 2024 navigation season in the Montreal-Lake Ontario (MLO) section is officially closed. 

 
Mariners are advised that the Welland Canal drafts are as outlined in Seaway Notice No. 12 of 2024. 
 
A reminder that work is expected to begin at Lock 7, tomorrow from 08:00 to 18:00, January 6, 2025, as outlined in Notice to 
Shipping – Welland Canal #20. 

 
All closing procedures outlined in Seaway Notice No. 12 of 2024 remain in effect. 
 
The next radio message will be issued Monday, January 6,

 
2025. 

January 5, 2025 
          


